
Challenger Elementary  

PTO Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, November 15, 2018 6pm 
 

Meeting called to order, 6:00pm 

Attended by: Jeanine Spencer (President), Tonya Tripp (Treasurer), Christina Hordos 

(Treasurer), Samantha McCray (Secretary), Carol Rowland, Cassandra Hill, Donna Sparks, 

Beverly Sidorski, Christine Bracher, Lisa Schultz, Char Purdy, Ashley Luderer, Yvonne Clark, 

Nicole Lori 

Approval of October meeting minutes - Approved by Lisa Schultz, seconded by Christina Hordos 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Budget was approved Secret Santa shop 

Spent $145.47 on trunk and treat 

We spent $69.21 on conference Dinners 

PTO will not need to spend money on Spirit of giving, This will be taken care of by Carol 

Rowland/ Pathways to potential program this year. 

 

Principal & Teachers’ Reports 

One book one school was successful, students loved the book and especially enjoyed following 

along with the teachers online.   

December 4th and 5th students will be making and decorating cookies for Make-A-Wish. 

Carol Rowland discussed her position and how she helps the school. The Pathways to potential 

program offers school tours to new students, snacks to children who need them as well as 

boots, snow pants and other clothing needs that are necessary to students in need. They will 

also be doing spirit of giving this year. 

Every day Fundraising; Box Tops, Shoparoo, VG’s 

Students turned in a total of 1982 box tops, The winning class was fourth grade with 671. 

We’re currently at 59,672 points for VG’s. 

Old Business: 



Trunk ‘n Treat was a scaled back version this year as we did not offer raffle baskets during this 

event. We had candy to pass out along with a DJ for kids to dance, everybody enjoyed the DJ.  

We have not yet received our Spirit Wear order yet, hopefully it will be in soon. 

Teacher conference dinners were successful, we had a lot of great donations. 

New Business: 

PTO Board changes, Leanne has decided to step down as Secretary.  

Friday, December 7 movie night with the movie Elf, Yvonne will be chairing this event. 

Friday, December 7th Cherry’s delivery service, Beverly Sidorski and Christine Bracher will be 

chairing this event. 

Restaurant fundraising - Marcos pizza on November 27. December 12, Panera bread 4-8. We 

have two celebrity Buffalo wild wings scheduled in 2019 Christina will be cheering the Food-

Raisers. 

Santa Shop- Still shopping, need helpers. Bring in your grocery store bags. December 7 for set 

up. Jodi Limbers will be chairing this event.  

Volunteer Spotlight Nominations for December - Donna Sparks 

Howell Public Schools awarded Service person of the year to our own Laura Williams. 

Meeting adjourned, 7:00 pm 


